
Starafrica Corporation Limited wishes to advise that, for personal reasons,   

Mr. Regis Mutyiri will be leaving the company, having  served the company for 

15 years, six of which as Chief Executive. Under his leadership, the company 

successfully implemented the Secondary Scheme of Arrangement with 

creditors, restructured the portfolio and returned the business to profitability. 

The company is grateful for his service and wishes him well for the future. 

The company also takes this opportunity to advise of the appointment of 

Engineer Robson Nyabadza as Chief Executive, effective 1 February 2022. 

Prior to this move, Engineer Nyabadza was Chief Technical Officer for the 

company. He is a Chartered Electrical & Electronics Engineer with vast 

experience in sugar refining, mining and manufacturing, project management 

and general management at senior executive level. He has been instrumental 

in the re-tooling of the sugar refining plant, which is crucial to increasing 

production, improving plant efficiencies, product quality and growing sales 

locally and regionally.

The Board congratulates Engineer Nyabadza on his appointment and 

wishes him success as the business strives to improve all-round technical 

efficiencies and business viability

By Order of the Board 

A J Musemburi
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Directors: R. J. Mbire (PhD) (Acting Chairman), *R Nyabadza (Eng)  (Chief Executive), R. Magundani, 
C. Matorera, G.T. Nyamayi, M. Sibanda,  *A. J. Musemburi, *F. M. Myambuki - (*Executive)
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